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29th week in Ordinary Time 
22nd October 2023



In History, Year 4 learned about 
common diseases people were faced 
with during the Tudor and Victorian 
times. The children looked at what a 
Plague doctor used as a remedy and 

wore not to catch the illness.



Our successful girls football 
team, before winning the 

annual autumn tournament. 
Twelve teams took part. The 

girls played seven games, 
without conceding a goal. 

The final was won on 
penalties after extra time!



Fantastic 
French

accents!



School Parliament 
have nominated 
the first pupil of 

this academic 
year for the 

Common Good 
Ambassador 

Award.



In year 1 we have been 
exploring numbers to 10 

and regrouping using 
Cuisenaire.



Getting ready for Our Harvest Festival collection 

at St Vincent de Paul.

Let's give thanks for all we have!



The Reception children had great 
fun exploring the outdoors this 

week!



We are 
making great 
strides with 

our writing in 
Reception.

Well done 
children!



Indoor learning in Reception, including Art



We feel enormous gratitude towards 
the wonderful families that have 

donated to our 
Harvest appeal.

Together we are living our mission 
statement –

'We are called to be the hands and 
face of Jesus as we learn, love and 

grow together.'



Great to see our
Year 5 young leaders 

working with Yr1.

Everyone enjoyed it
… even when rain 

meant that we 
continued inside.

Yr. 5 you showed 
wonderful direction 

and positivity!



Year 5 have 
enjoyed 
showing 

their faith 
through 

their talents



The week in Nursery





Exploring 
mark 

making



“I was lucky enough
to be invited to listen 

to the amazing stories 
that were written

by the children 
in Year 1 Mistral. 

I was so impressed. 
Well done everyone!



In Year 3 
Gymnastics we 

have been using 
the equipment 
and exploring 

different 
gymnastic 

positions. The 
children got the 

chance to review 
some of their 
peers’ work.



Great end to our first half term in year 1. 

Observational drawings using mixed media, starting with 
a blind drawing of scissors followed by life drawing. 

I only wish I had taken more pictures of the end results, 
brilliant!  Happy half term everyone



Thank you to everyone who supported our last 

bags2school collection. 

We’ve just found out that we raised a huge £260 !



Thank you
to everyone who 
donated to the 

non-uniform day 
on Friday. 

We raised a 
fantastic 

£327.70 
for FEED UP, 
WARM UP!



Please read and 
reflect together 
upon this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is 
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